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General Notices   
Attention All Students. It is the last week that you are able to buy a yearbook from the Bookkeepers window for $80. Quantity is 
limited, we will sell out, so buy yours before it's too late! (Hume 5/11) 
All Staff and students are welcome and encouraged to attend the Women's Empowerment Gala on Friday, May 18th beginning at 
5:30 in the cafeteria.  There will be information booths, guest speakers, dinner items for sale, entertainment, a raffle, and more.  
Admission is $1.  If you buy your ticket ahead of time, it will come with a raffle ticket as well.  Hosted by: Madera South Students for 
Life. (Ahrabian 5/18) 

Class Announcements 
Senior sweatshirts and long sleeve shirts are available at the Bookkeeper.  Sweaters are $25 and Shirts are $15.  Quantities and 
sizes are limited so don't wait! (Valmonte) 

Clubs 
Attention All Madera South Students for Life Members, those who are active, inactive, and even those considering joining next 
year:  Come and be a part of the end of the year activities including planning for next year and involvement over the summer.   Most 
importantly, if you would like to be an officer for next year, please let Mrs. Ahrabian in room 118 know so she can put you on the 
ballot by May 14th.  Then all members can pick up a ballot, vote, and return the ballot by Wednesday, May 23nd to Mrs. Ahrabian. 
Athletics  
Anyone interested in playing Girls' Tennis in the Fall, please see Mr. Moosios in Room 212 (5/31) 

Read only on Mondays: 
Its Raffle time! This year we will be doing a raffle the first Friday of every month, for those students that have perfect attendance 
for the previous month. We will be selecting ten lucky students every month. Some of the prizes include, Starbucks, movie tickets , 
fast food coupons and much more. (year-Liaisons) 
College & Career 
Thank you to all for attending College Signing Day!  
Still need to register for Community College? AP? ACT? Need help with Your paperwork? Come to the Career Center for 
instruction & help!! 
Military Signing Day. May 23, Wednesday at extended break!! Please come and put your name on my list if you have signed to go 
into the military SO THAT YOU ARE INVITED AS WELL AS YOUR RECRUITER 



 
 
Attendance:  
Want to check your Attendance?  Need to know if that is what is placing you on the LOP list??  Check your email account for a 
personal message from the Attendance office.  It will give you a picture of your record and if you find you need to make a correction 
secure an Attendance Error Form from any office.  Remember Attendance is your responsibility!  


